
Dedica·ted to the Conservation of the Wild Turkey 
and the Preserva·tion of Our Hunting Heritage 

11 September 2013 

Pennsylvania Federation of Sportsman's Clubs (PFSC) 
Attn: Gary Moore- Legislative Affairs 
2426 North 2"d Street 
Harrisburg P A. 17110 

Dear Mr. Moore, 

The PA State Chapter Board of the National Wild Turkey Federation (NWTF), 
representing a membership of 14,500, has reviewed the PFSC proposed testimony 
provided by you to us in Memorandum format regarding House Bill (HB) 1576. After a 
thorough review by all of the State Chapter Board a vote was conducted. TI1e PA State 
Chapter Board ofNWTF voted unanimously in opposition to HB1576. 

As a voting. member organization of the PFSC? it is our !nf~!1t to st~nd :fi!:"TI! with th~­
PFSC in · ·FP''.;ition to HB1576. We concur with the proposed opposition testimony as 
w~it~..:. ... L i.n. tl10 i-.. .-~ ..... rt"iVi-m"J.JUJ.n proviJ~d to our Board. 
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Sincerely, 

Jerry Nelson 
P A State Chapter, NWTF Board Member 

PFSC - NWTF Delegate 

02/18/11 @ 01:07:22 PM 
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